
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2022 Newsletter 

Happy New year!  

 

Welcome 

Welcome back! I do hope you all had a lovely break over the festive period.  

I am also pleased to say, this term we welcome India to the team at Scallywags. 

Many of you will meet her this week. India is currently working towards her Level 

3 which should be completed shortly.  

 

Fundraising  

We have lots of exciting things planned for this term – and always your help is 

appreciated! Remember if you can’t help in person, we are always grateful if 

you share events on social media and support us in other ways. Remember we 

can’t function without the added income from our fundraising efforts.  

Some dates for your diary are below! 

11th February – Valentines Bingo  

After having to cancel our planned Christmas bingo we are pleased to say we 

have rescheduled – with a Valentine twist!  

Who doesn’t love a good game of Bingo! Our top prizes will still include 10 
Chicken Dinners packed with locally sourced fresh Chickens and vegetables, 

lots of Chocolate, vouchers, and raffle prizes too! Be sure to join us and you 
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might just fill your boot with prizes!  There is also a Cash flyer and a Children’s 

flyer. 

If you have never played Bingo before it really is good fun and if anyone would 

be able to help on the night or donate a raffle prize, please let us know!  

Doors open at 7.15pm, Eyes Down 8pm 

Spread the word and bring your friends and family too, its sure to be a great 

night!  

19th March – Big Breakfast at The Parish Hall, Halwill Junction 

More details to follow 

8th April – Easter Hamper Draw / Egg Hunt / Last Day of Term 

You will soon be issued with some sets of raffle tickets. Please can you help us 

by selling these to friends, neighbours, and family. Each ticket costs £1 with the 

chance of winning a Luxury Hamper, Easter Hamper, or a Cash Prize. The more 

we sell the bigger the cash prize, and also more money goes into the 

fundraising pot! 

As always, we are grateful for your support and if you can donate towards to 

the hampers, advertise tickets and spread the word, that would be really 

useful! A letter will come out with the tickets but please make sure to return 

counterfoils, money, and any unsold tickets to Scallywags by the 7th of April. If 

you need more tickets, please let a committee member know. 

 

Don’t Forget – You can set up your amazon account or an easy fundraising 

account to make sure that each time you shop online – its quick and easy and 

won’t cost you anything extra but will mean more donations to Scallywags.  

 

Here’s to a lovely term – and hopefully better weather!  

Lorna & Committee 


